
From: Tim Gruber [mailto:timothy_gruber@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 10, 2011 11:48 AM 

To: Parks, Timothy 
Cc: Nan Fey 

Subject: Fw: Edgewater Hotel 

 

Communication... 
 
----- Forwarded Message ---- 

From: "cculver1960@charter.net" <cculver1960@charter.net> 

To: allalders@cityofmadison.com; erics@cows.org; jolson@operationfreshstart.org; 
michael.heifetz@deancare.com; jabowser@facstaff.wisc.edu; mabasford@charter.net; 

timothy_gruber@yahoo.com; avandrzejews@wisc.edu; Bmurphy@cityofmadison.com 
Sent: Mon, January 10, 2011 9:47:05 AM 

Subject: Edgewater Hotel 

Hello, 
 
My name is Christopher Culver and I reside at 411 Wisconsin Ave. Last week I attended a 

neighborhood meeting at the Edgewater Hotel about the management agreement between 

the developer and the City of Madison in regards to the plans for the terrace. I discovered 

the public roof access of Edgewater hotel a month after I moved into my house on 

Wisconsin Ave in the Summer of 1995. Since then I have used the roof top regularly(even in 

the winter) and have only occasionally seen others there. The plan between the city staff 

and the developer for public access for the terrace is a good one. After the construction of 

the new terrace others will be able to use the terrace to relax, attend events, eat/drink, and 

enjoy the tremendous views that are available. The improvement of this public space will be 

great for me, my neighborhood and the city as a whole and I encourage you to support it. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christopher Culver 
 

 


